
I-69 AT SR 14/ILLINOIS ROAD INTERCHANGE IMPROVEMENT -  
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PROJECT DETAILS 

 
With the goal of improving safety and congestion at the I-69 and 
SR 14/Illinois Road interchange, this project will eliminate weaving 
movements currently required to transition between corridors. 
Proposed improvements include the removal of the northeast and 
southwest loop ramps and realignment of the southeast diagonal 
ramp to intersect perpendicularly with SR 14/Illinois Road. A new 
traffic signal is proposed at this new intersection. To 
accommodate the addition of left-turn movements, the project 
proposes widening the northwest and southeast exit ramps and 
removing sections of barrier wall on SR 14. Additionally, this 
project proposes the extension of loop acceleration lanes to 
improve merge conditions on I-69. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

https://www.in.gov/indot/2703.htm 
855-463-6848 

NEinformation@indot.in.gov  

 
INDOT’s mission is to collaboratively plan, build, and maintain safe and innovative transportation infrastructure that 
enhances quality of life, drives economic growth, and accommodates new modes of transport.  
 

PROJECT NUMBER: 1401828 & 1800091 

PROJECT STATUS: In Design 

ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION START: 
Spring 2021 

ESTIMATED CONSTRUCTION COST: 
Approx. $4M 


